
2 May 2025 

Prof Kim Greaves 
Clinical Lead for the PHASES Program 
Sunshine Coast University Hospital 

By email:  

Subject: Support for PHASES project 

Dear Prof Greaves 

Thank you for attending our Committee of General Practice meeting earlier this month. It was 
informative for the committee to hear about PHASES and the hard work you and your team 
have undertaken to date. 

AMA Queensland supports all programs that improve the quality and efficiency of care for 
patients, particularly those at risk of cardiovascular disease. The committee saw benefits for 
patients from PHASES and increased chance of uptake among GPs if the program is able to: 

 enhance screening of patients with their regular GP
 increase the availability of funding to general practices for team-based and

longitudinal care
 increase and streamline digital and software integration.

We trust this letter is of assistance and wish you the best with the project. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Nick Yim  
President   
AMA Queensland 

Dr Brett Dale 
Chief Executive Officer 
AMA Queensland 




